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Ambassador of India called on the Minister for Energy and Waters - 
H.E. Mr. Joao Baptista Borges, on 6 August to discuss bilateral 
cooperation and potential investments in the Water and Energy 
sector, including participation by Indian companies in Angola's 
sustainable Water projects and Electricity transmission line 
projects.  
 

 
 

 
 


